
From: Glanz, Jonathan (Cllr): WCC   
Sent: 06 May 2020 13:50 
To: Leoni, Michela: WCC  
Cc: Barnes, Timothy (Cllr): WCC  
Subject: RE: Soho Neighbourhood Plan Submission 
 
Dear Michaela, 
 
Many thanks for your email, and as Ward Councillor, I have been kept abreast of and have been 
involved in the preparation of aspects of the plan. 
 
The Soho neighbourhood has been designated as a Business Area, and it is important that the 
balance between residents and businesses is correctly and fairly represented in the form and 
contents of the plan. 
 
I am also  concerned to ensure that the governance arrangements for the Forum going forward 
properly reflect that balance between business and residential, as to date much of the involvement 
has come from the residents and the local amenities societies and others. 
 
In the light of the changed world in which we live, it is important to ensure that policies are not put 
in place which would seek to or have the effect of discouraging renewed economic activity based on 
the historic and appropriate mix of business uses associated with Soho, particularly in the 
restaurant, hospitality and entertainment and creative industries.  
 
Best wishes, 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
COUNCILLOR JONATHAN GLANZ 
Member for West End Ward 
 
Westminster City Hall, 
64 Victoria Street SW1E 6QP 
 
Please follow me on the following: 
 

 
 

 
 
I will treat as confidential all personal information you give to me.  It’s likely I will have to share this 
information with others in order to help you.  I will handle the information you give me in line with the 
requirements of the General Data Protection Regulations (GDPR) and Data Protection Act 2018.  A privacy 
statement explaining more about what information I collect and how it is processed is available here 
 
 




